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Hi~

I frequent an existing liquor store in this area of Madison and don’t think it’s appropriate to saturate the area with
yet another liquor license at 4633 Verona Road. From conversations with existing liquor store owners in the area,
there’s a decent bit of crime that has risen here in the last couple years, particularly theft from the existing liquor
stores. There are multiple places to find beer and/or tobacco in addition to the 2 existing liquor stores within a mile
radius. I would recommend re-evaluating granting a liquor license at 4633 Verona Road.

Warmly,
Matt
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